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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Mark Adams

Sent: 16 May 2024 14:52

To: DC Support

Subject: Planning Consultation – Building Control comment: 24/00613/F

A Building Regulations application will be required. Means of escape will be required to new first floor bedrooms.

Regards
Mark

Mark Adams BSc (Hons) MCABE MCIOB

Building Control Surveyor

Cherwell District Council Building Control Service
Communi•es Directorate
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